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Comments: Please deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project. The serious impact to the

River of No Return and the wildlife that depend on will be a negative outcome from road construction etc. that will

be required by the project. 

Furthermore, Perpetua should be required to clean up their waste. 

Please put protecting our precious wilderness resources above the unnecessary resources that we humans need

to wean ourselves off overusing and squandering.


